SWIMMERS GIVE BACK: The Bluefish are interested in giving back to the community by helping to re-stock the shelves at a local food pantry. We are asking families from every team competing in the meet to help. Think about the number of families we could help if every swimmer donated a non-perishable food item for each session they’ll swim in! Based on the economy, more and more families are relying on food banks to help feed their families. Let’s do our best to support this effort. This is a real opportunity for swimmers to make a difference in the lives of people who are less fortunate.
